Hematology Lab Weekly Meeting

January 8th, 2015
· There is a card for Terry to wish him a quick recovery; he is on medical leave.
· Anna has moved back to the 5th floor to Dr. Eid’s old office and she will be here if you need her.
· Rita will be doing a mock inspection.  The CAP inspection window starts on January 12th and runs through April 12.  We know the team is coming from NYC.  
· There will be some documents on Beaker that address workflow.  Of course there are special things that every lab has and we need to involve everyone, but the goal is to standardize it as much as possible.  There is Q & A in every session and the software people are trying to answer them.  As Pat gets them she is sending them to the Beaker super users so they have an idea what’s ahead.
· There will be a big TAT screen on the wall by the electrical boxes.
· Christina is our new student from UCONN and she will be here for 4 weeks.  Next week we will get another student from UVN and the following week we another student.  We will have 3 students for about 6 weeks.
· Staff meetings minutes are going to be posted from on MTS and everyone needs to sign off on them.
· Thank you ALL for your hard work!  
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